
	

	

November	19,	2019	
	
To:	 Regional	Vice	Presidents	
	 Branches	&	Facilities	
	
	

Bargaining	Bulletin	#15:	The	Contract	Committee	Reconvenes	
	
The	CATCA	Executive	Board	has	had	numerous	teleconferences	discussing	bargaining	
strategies	and	the	next	moves.	The	Board	will	now	reconvene	the	Contract	Committee	in	
Ottawa	on	November	26,	2019.			
	
The	purpose	of	the	meeting	will	be	to	determine	our	next	steps,	which	could	see	us	formally	
declaring	a	dispute	with	NAV	Canada.	
	
At	this	time,	no	meetings	are	scheduled	with	NAV	Canada.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	patience,	professionalism,	and	most	of	all,	your	support	as	we	continue	to	
move	forward.			
	
On	behalf	of	the	Contract	Committee,	
	
	
	
Peter	Duffey		 	 	 	 	 Doug	Best	
President		 	 	 	 	 Executive	Vice	President	


